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Dear Kent Road Parents and Carers, 

 

This is our final newsletter for 2021. It has been a year like no other we have ever 
experienced, and we have overcome many challenges throughout they year - but we made it 
through! And we are stronger, wiser and more resilient as a result.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for the support provided to us 
throughout the year.  

Congratulations to our students on their achievements in learning both at school and during 
home learning.  Our students have adapted to the changing routines, discovered new ways 
of learning and made the most of the opportunities that we have been able to provide.  

To our Year Six students who are moving to their high schools in 2022, thank you for the 
contribution you have made to Kent Road - you will always have a special place in our hearts 
and will always be Kent Road-ers! 

Thank you to our teachers and staff for the commitment, collegiality and professionalism you 
have committed to ensure our students experience wonderful learning opportunities. Working 
alongside you is a privilege! 

Thank you to the parents, carers and grandparents who have supported the school in 2021. 
We look forward to working with you in 2022 to achieve even greater things. 

For those families who are leaving Kent Road, I wish you and your family all the best for 
2022 and beyond.  

To everyone who is returning in 2022, I am crossing my fingers and toes that the year is free 
of disruptions so that we can enjoy the initiatives, events and adventures teachers are 
planning for next year. There is a lot to look forward to! 

Happy holidays everyone - I hope you all have the opportunity to relax and reinvigorate over 
the coming weeks.  

 

STAFF NEWS 

Best wishes to Miss Lyes who will be on leave throughout 2022. Miss Lyes is very excited 
about the imminent arrival of her baby in January and we are looking forward to meeting her 
little one. 

Mrs Durrant has been successful in gaining a transfer to a school closer to her home, and 
she will take up a teaching position at Bella Vista Public School in 2022. Mrs Durrant has had 
a long association with Kent Road, not only teaching at the school for many years but she 
also attended Kent Road as a child. We thank Mrs Durrant for her work as a support teacher 
for Year Five, and her years teaching Kindergarten, and wish her all the very best for the 
future. 

Congratulations to Miss Brasier who will be relieving as an Assistant Principal at 
Normanhurst West Public School in 2022. I am sure she will do an outstanding job. 

In 2022 Miss Roy will be seconded to work in a new role teaching OC students in rural and 
remote schools via remote learning. We wish Miss Roy all the best for this exciting new role 
next year.  

And best wishes to our temporary staff members who are moving on in 2022.  
Best wishes to  Ms Creamer,  Ms Lau. Ms Mitchell  Ms Gearside, Lauren and  
Mrs Tsai 

Term Dates  2021 

Term 4 

5/10/21—16/12/21 

Last day for students 

Thursday  

16th December 2021 

 

PSSA This 
Friday 

Please visit our 
website for 
locations  
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TERM ONE 2022 

A reminder that students last day for 2021 is Thursday 16th December.  

 

Dates for the commencement of the 2022 school year are: 

There will be two staff development days at the beginning of the 2022 school year. The school will open 
for teachers only on Friday 28th and Monday 31st January 2022.  

Students in Years 1-6 in 2022 will start school on Tuesday 1st February 2022. 

Kindergarten children will start school on Wednesday 2nd February 2022. 

PARENT SURVEYS  

SCHOOL SATISFACTION – new link 

My apologies to parents who tried to access the Parent Survey last week. We have fixed the link and it 
should now work.  

 

The results of the School Satisfaction survey will help us to make plans for the effective delivery of 
programs in 2022. The survey is very short and will only require a few minutes of your time. Many thanks 
in anticipation of your responses. 

https://forms.gle/ZonHwvL3D9mD2Ccf7  

TRANSPORT SURVEY 

Also below is a link to a Transport Survey. Schools Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is undertaking a travel 
survey across various schools to get a snapshot of travel modes. Kent Road parents are asked to 
complete the survey, which can be found at this link: 

  

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6608584/Kent-Road-Public-School-Travel-Mode-Survey 

  

EXTENDED LEAVE 

I ask parents who may be travelling in the upcoming holidays who may have a delayed return to school in 
2022 to please submit an Application for Extended Leave form. This will help us with our planning for 
2022.  

The link to this form is:  Application for Extended Leave (Travel) form, and it is also on our website. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP 

Parents who require new school uniform items for the start of Term One 2022 are asked to place an 
online order. Orders will be packed when school returns. 

 

Term Four Week 11          Wednesday 15 December 2021 

https://forms.gle/ZonHwvL3D9mD2Ccf7
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6608584/Kent-Road-Public-School-Travel-Mode-Survey
https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/associated-documents/Student-Attendance-in-Government-Schools-Procedures-2015-word-version.docx.docx
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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING GOLD MEDAL RECIPIENTS  
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